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Background

• We produced an initial series of 9 fact 
sheets in 2011-2014

• In June, you asked us to resume production of 
these 2-page fact sheets

• The target audience was (and still will be) 
board members of your agencies

• I’ve developed a plan for producing our 
new fact sheet series

• You received the first fact sheet (draft) in your 
agenda packet



Vision for the new fact sheet series

• Topics will be narrowly focused
• The original topics were almost a one-for-one match with our 

research themes
• Topics will be managerially relevant + urgent

Old structure

1. Present some of our science

2. Connect our science to a 
management issue

New structure

1. Present a relevant/urgent 
management issue

2. Connect the issue to our 
science

Akin to our traditional 
presentations

Akin to our issues-focused 
presentations



First fact sheet

• Topic: “Using DNA technology to protect 
beachgoers from fecal contamination”

• CTAG reviewed a draft last month

• Topic is focused and urgent
• San Diego County replaced culture methods 

with ddPCR this year
• It’s been in the news: Some San Diegans upset 

about higher rates of beach closures
• Other member agencies are considering 

similar changes

Seeking your feedback

• Is it at the right level?
• Will the messaging 

resonate with our target 
audience?

• Is it structured from a 
manager’s perspective?



Production plan

• We will produce 1 fact sheet/quarter
• Topic will correspond to one of the 

presentations the Commission will hear
• We will select each topic as the Commission 

agenda comes into focus

• You will have the published fact sheet in 
front of you during the meeting

• You’ll be able to share it afterward

CTAG review

1. CTAG receives a draft 
of each fact sheet at 
their meeting

2. CTAG reviews/submit 
comments

3. You will receive the 
final published version 
at the Commission 
meeting


